

## **Foundation Stage Newsletter**



Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you all had a fantastic break and the children are raring to go for the new term! Please read our Topic Web on the other side of this newsletter.

## Letters and Sounds

Next week our sounds will be ear, air, ure, and er.

Please bring in an item that has this sound on...

Monday- ear
Tuesday- air
Wednesday- ure
Thursday-er
(eg dear, hair, furniture, flower)

This weekend's challenge

We would love to see videos of your children reading at home. Please upload these videos onto Tapestry and we will share them as a class next week.



It's great to see that some of the children have read their books and completed the Maths Challenges over the Christmas Please make sure you break. sign the yellow reading records when you have listened to your child read. We recommend reading with your child each morning/evening, this has a huge impact on their literacy, communication language skills. Please let us know if you have any issues with listening to your child read.

## Attendance

Unfortunately last term
Reception's attendance was
below the national expectation.
We appreciate that there were
many illnesses before
Christmas but we
are hoping that
this term our
attendance will be
better!

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support,

Foundation Stage Team